
Placer  County  hosting
candidate workshop
Placer County Office of Elections will have a free candidate
workshop Feb. 7 from 6-9pm at the Placer County Finance and
Administration Building, 2956 Richardson Drive, Auburn.

Prospective candidates and their supporters are encouraged to
attend. Members of the media and the public are also invited.

The workshop will explain many of the details involved in
running for public office.

Guest  speakers  will  include  an  experienced  candidate,  a
campaign consultant, and a media representative.

Candidate filing for the June 5 presidential primary election
will open Feb. 13 and close March 9. For more information,
call (530) 886.5650.
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